
The kids thoroughly enjoyed 
bringing their bears last week 
We took our bears all over the 

school. We compared our 
bears and read a ton of bear 
books. Wednesday we took our 
bears to meet the group the 
make Braille books and ran 

around with our bears in P.E. 
Thursday we had a teddy 
bear picnic. Friday we did 

some gunny bear science. For 
our Bible lesson we read 
about how Jesus healed 

Bartimeaus of his blindness.

-There is not school on Monday 
February 15 on observance ot
Martin Luther King Junior day.
-On February the 19th the kids will 
participate in Step-up day with the 
rest of the school. Our class will go 
to Kindergarten for an hour in the 
morning with Mrs. Snow. 
-School fun night will be February 
2nd. PTL is looking for large plastic 
jars for an activity that night.
We will have our Valentines party 
on February 13th next month as to 
not cause confusion with Ash 
Wednesday on the 14th.
-Preschool Literacy Night is 
February 22 at 6:00.
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Monday, we will not have school.
Tuesday, we will meet our next letter animal and visit art in 
the afternoon.
Wednesday, we will talk about things we can do in the winter 
and read one of my favorite books, “The Mitten”
Thursday, we will have Technology in the morning and make a 
craft to along with the book “The Snowy Day”.
Friday we will visit the library and participate in Step-up day.


